
Martha’s Vineyard Financial Group welcomes Luke Murphy to lead Martha’s Vineyard 

Financial Group and Martha’s Vineyard Investment Advisors 

Luke Murphy has accepted a senior management role as Managing 

Director, Investment Services with Martha’s Vineyard Financial 

Group (MVFG). Murphy has extensive experience in wealth 

management and close connections to the Island and the Cape. For 

the thirteen years prior to joining Martha’s Vineyard Financial 

Group, he was Director of Marketing, Business Development and 

Client Relations at a Boston-based Registered Investment Advisory 

(RIA) specializing in institutional and family-based wealth. Murphy 

attended Barnstable High School and maintains a home on the Cape. 

His extended family owns several businesses and actively serves the 

Yarmouth and Falmouth communities.  

“Luke is joining our team at an important moment in the Martha’s Vineyard Financial Group’s 

history. In keeping with our continuous pursuit of excellence, Luke’s talent and experience will 

be critical in taking investment management to the next level.   His skill will be instrumental in 

bringing the operational, investment management, business development and technological 

enhancements  we have underway to fruition.” stated James M. Anthony, President and CEO of 

Martha’s Vineyard Financial Group and Martha’s Vineyard Savings Bank.  

“This area is very special to me and I am honored to have the opportunity to return to the area 

and serve the Martha’s Vineyard and Cape Cod communities”, said Murphy. “I am looking 

forward to meeting our clients and engaging with the community to understand how we can most 

effectively serve their financial needs.” 

Murphy graduated from Connecticut College and holds Series 7, 63, 65, and 55 licenses. 


